
1st Quarter report for Secretary Steele Dated September 16 through December 9, 2018 

 

Since the Conference in September, I have attended 20 various events and functions, traveled 

1,695 miles and spent 83 hours in service representing this Association. My full travel log has 

been submitted to the office. 

Most of my time has been spent on finalizing the 2018 conference, which has now been 

completed. With some review and negotiation, we spent a total of $101,048.18 at Dover 

Downs, which is $9,888.58 more than 2017. 

Our 2020 and 2021 contracts have been signed and returned to lock us in for at least 2 more 

year. 

My wife and I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Safe New Year!!! 

 

Respectfully submitted  

 

Elmer Steele, Secretary 


